5m6(u§l/ of the Jtate of Kuwait 7
Lot

DPretoria

30th March, 2022.

Honourable Mr. Mogamad Ganief Ebrahim Hendricks
Portfolio Member of the International Relations Committee
Parliament of the Republic of South Africa

Republic of South Africa

Honourable and Dear Brother,

As we will soon be observing the Holy Month of Ramadan, | would like to
wish Your Honour, your family and staff, a blessed and peaceful Holy
Ramadan and may the Almighty Allah bring upon you all, prosperity and
progress.

Sincerely,

/Q\;

L

Ayman Al-Adsani
Ambassador of the State of Kuwait




